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4th December 2023 

Dear Parents, 

 
We hope you are all keeping well and had a nice weekend. 

 

There will be no homework club today due to a staff meeting. Homework club will run 
as usual for the rest of this week.  

 

County Photos will be calling to the school to collect orders this Wednesday 6th 
December. The closing date to order photo’s online is Wednesday the 6th December. 
 

Robertstown Tidy Towns will be running ‘Santa Comes to Town’ on Saturday 9th 
December at 5.45pm. Our choir will be performing some songs! For children with 
additional needs that may find crowds and/or noise overwhelming Santa will be 
stopping at Olives Way (holiday homes) at 5.45pm. 

 

Ms. Conroy would like to thank all pupils, teachers, staff and parents for the 
outstanding success of the Bric-A-Brac fundraiser. As a result of your support and 
generosity an amazing €1,697.30 euro was raised for Sightsavers. Thanks to you, 
many will now receive the gift of a sight restoring operation in the New Year.  
Congratulations to our raffle winners Dylan Lambe, Cameron O'Brien and Aaron 
O'Callaghan. We wish Ms. Conroy the best of luck in January when she sets off to 
complete the Sightsavers Arctic Challenge.  
 
 
The Parents Association will be organising a Christmas movie along with hot chocolate 
and cookies for all children this Friday 8th of December.  
 
From 5th January 2024 to Friday 26th January our school will be accepting applications 
to enrol for junior infants 2024. If you require an application form, please call the 
office or download one from our school website.  
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4th and 5th class will begin swimming lessons in K-Leisure on Tuesday 9th of January. 
They will go every Tuesday for 5 weeks. The dates are 16th, 23rd, 30th of January and 
6th of February. A link has been set up on Aladdin for payment.  
 
 
St Vincent de Paul Allen, are so grateful to all those who have contributed to our 
appeal over the last couple of years through the envelopes that we send home.  These 
donations go a long way to helping us reach out to vulnerable people in our 
community.  We would appreciate it so much if you could once again help us during 
this difficult time of the year for so many families.  Envelopes can be collected from 
the school office. If you yourself are in need of our support, then you can call us 
confidentially on 085 2095220.    

Wishing you a wonderful Christmas ahead and a blessed 2024 
Thanking you in advance, 
Mary McDermott 
(Secretary) 
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